
 

 

 
 
June 26, 2015 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Cindy Alvarez 
Alvarez Corp 
Email: cindy@alvarezcorp.com  
 
RE: 15-FOIA-126 Info - IFB Nos. 97352 & 97353 
 
Dear Ms. Alvarez: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On June 23, 2015, we received your request for the unit prices with price list for additional landscape 
services, as listed in Exhibit 1-R, Bid Breakdown Form – Landscape Maintenance Blanket (North) / 
(South) for IFB nos. 97352 and 97353 (“Request”).   
 
In response to your Request, Metra is providing you with copies of the above-referenced Exhibit 1-R for 
IFB nos. 97352 and 97353.   
 
If I can be of any further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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